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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Welcome back to a new school year! The children have had a wonderful start to the year by getting to 
know their new teachers, friends and to explore their new learning environment. 
 
 
This week, the children officially begin their first phase of learning. Each year group will be engaging in a 
range of exciting learning activities designed to inspire and challenge all the children across the school.  
 
 
We have outlined the first phase of learning for each year group in their respective Sway links. By clicking 
on the Sway link for your child's year group, you will be able to access all the information regarding the 
learning for this phase. 
 
 

EYFS  https://sway.cloud.microsoft/SvHZO2b3WAEF2WYq?ref=Link  

Year 1 and Year 2  https://sway.cloud.microsoft/iIrfvc6oH657JQSB?ref=Link  

Year 3 and Year 4  https://sway.cloud.microsoft/mb5B02QH4VqqPKFE?ref=Link&loc=play  

Year 5  https://sway.cloud.microsoft/TEzuIAHKV7fFcdEx?ref=Link  

Year 6  https://sway.cloud.microsoft/RJxJAwDfQ6ijgYN6?ref=Link  

 
 
We look forward to another fantastic year at Danemill. As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Hainsworth  
(Deputy Headteacher)  
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